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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 14 March 1983

Hong Kong

The Prime Minister has read
of 9 March. You should know that Mrs. Thatcher
expressed interest in the idea, attributed by
the report to "some Hong Kong people", that Hong
Kong should have its own seat at the United
Nations.

I am copying this letter to Richard Hatfield
(Cabinet Office).
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John Holmes, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




